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Date: 15/01/2025 

FROM 

Trustees 

Baitul Mukarram Mosque & Islamic Centre (BMMIC) 

UK Reg. Charity no. 1182916 

90-92 High Street 

Southall UB1 1PA 

West London 

Email: baitulmmosqueicentre@gmail.com  

To 

The Management 

Southall Central Masjid 

6 Montague Waye, Southall UB2 5PB 

Dear Sir/Madam 

We hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of BMMIC, we are reaching out to humbly request 
your support and generous contribution to build a mosque in the above address for the 
benefit of the local community. We believe that your commitment to making a positive impact 
aligns perfectly with our mission and we kindly request your consideration in supporting our 
efforts.  

Baitul Mukarram Mosque & Islamic Centre is a UK registered Charity since April 2019. We are 
working for the Muslim community of our surrounding area. The building where we are at the 
moment is a landmark position for our community. The people are living in the area and also 
who are visitors getting benefit from it. Alhamdulillah at this moment facilities we have 5 
times prayers, 2 Jummah Jamah with the capacity of 350 people for each prayer. We are also 
teaching Quran learning program with correct pronunciation, for elderly people between Asor 
and Magrib. We have weekend Morning Quran teaching classes for young children where 
about 60 boys and girls learn The Holy Quran. By the help of Almighty Allah Quran 
memorising classes also have started and around 15 students have memorizing the holy 
Quran. Our intension is to build a complete Muslim Centre for the community with many 
other facilities. The place is rented from December 2018 with monthly rent 4000 GBP, 
recently Landlord intended to sell the property and willing to give free hold where we are in 
his first priority.  

We are writing to request a monetary donation or any in-kind support that you are able to 
provide. Your support will directly impact our ability which will make easy to build a new 
Mosque for the people of local community and the surrounding area. Our time limit is to buy 
this place end of March 2026 and the value is 2.5 Million Pounds. We alone will not be 
possible to arrange such a big amount of money within this period. But if we fail to hold this 
place we can imagine what we will lose from the benefit of Muslim community.  
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Your support would be invaluable and greatly appreciated. To express our gratitude for your 
generosity, we would be pleased to acknowledge your contribution publicly on our all social 
media platforms unless you prefer to remain anonymous.  

We kindly request that you take a moment to consider our appeal and the impact your 
support can make a huge difference. Your contribution will not only benefit BMMIC but also 
will be benefitted the whole Muslim community and any individuals of west London area.   

Please find enclosed leaflets and other attached documents that provide more detailed 
information about our organisation and the specific initiatives we are working on.  

We would be thrilled to discuss this opportunity further and explore potential collaborations. 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact with us via email 
and phone number provided. Also we will be very grateful if you kindly visit our place with 
your team in any Friday when you can have a proper idea about what we are going to 
establish.  

On the other hand if you able to give us an appointment to meet with you directly where we 
can explore our intensions more widely.  

We would like to request to allocate a fund rising date in your mosque in this coming month of 
Ramadan 2025. 

Thank you for your time, consideration and support. Together we can make a meaningful 
difference create a better future for the beneficiaries of our community we serve. 

With very sincere gratitude.  

Trustees  

Baitul Mukarram Mosque & Islamic Centre 

Contact No. 07875160584 
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